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The Sabine River Authority of Texas (SRA) continues to monitor the current situation regarding the 

COVID-19 (coronavirus) by adhering to Federal, State, and Local guidelines and taking necessary 

precautions.  The SRA will continue to implement prudent practices that will help keep our 

employees and customers safe.  We anticipate no interruptions to water, wastewater, and water 

quality monitoring operations.  While our offices and facilities will remain open, we will be limiting 

public interaction and practice social distancing as much as possible.   

Should you need to do business with someone at our facilities, we ask that you call prior to your 

arrival.   Some site-specific protocols may temporarily alter normal operations.   Please contact the 

specific division office as listed below for further information: 

 Authority General Office, Orange – (409) 746-2192 

Gulf Coast Division, Orange – (409) 746-2111 

 Environmental Services Division (Lab), Orange – (409) 746-3284  

  Please note:  Water quality samples will continue to be received and tested.  

 Toledo Bend Division / Parks & Recreation, Burkeville – (409) 565-2273 

 Lake Fork Division, Quitman – (903) 878-2262 

 Lake Tawakoni Division, Point – (903) 598-2216 

The Sabine River Authority of Texas will continue to monitor the developments and safety 

recommendations related to COVID-19.  We urge all employees and the public to follow 

recommendations from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to help limit exposure 

or spread of this serious virus.  We appreciate your patience and understanding during this 

unprecedented time.  For further information please call (409) 746-2192 or visit our website at 

www.sratx.org. 

http://www.sratx.org/

